SUPPLY LIST FOR SECOND GRADE

September 2023

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Second grade! We look forward to working with you and your child. Please make sure your child has a backpack.

If you would like to donate to our classroom community, the following items are requested.

- _ 1 box of 24 crayons
- _ 1 (4 pk) dry erase markers
- _ 24 Number 2 pencils
- _ 2 Erasers
- _ 6 glue sticks
- _ 1 box of tissues
- _ 1 roll of paper towels
- Child size scissors
- Big plastic pencil box no zippers
- Boys bring in gallon size Zip lock baggies
- Girls bring in quart size Zip lock baggies
- 1 set of headphones (not ear buds)

We look forward to starting an exciting, fun filled learning year with your child.

Second Grade Team